I W. M. GALLAWAY
INVESTMENTS

101-2 PETROLEUM PLAZA BLDG.
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401
505 . 325.6771

December 17, 1973

Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Mr. Arnold:

This is with reference to my Delo #6 well located
K-20, 29N, 11W, Fulcher Kutz P.C. pool. The well
was connected to Southern Union Gathering Company
on February 26, 1973.

I am experiencing production problems with this
well but should be able to run initial test in the
early part of 1974.

Thank you for your consideration on the above.
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Very truly yours,

Wf,%. Ga;%away

By: Jo ﬁock



